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ISSUE: JOBS & EMPLOYMENT 

The New York State Department of Corrections and Community Supervision is launching a

Officer Recruitment Effort. Details regarding this effort can be reviewed in the letter below.

If you would like additional information, you may also visit www.doccs.ny.gov. If you are

interested, you may apply on-line or download examination information and applications at

the Department of Civil Service website at www.cs.ny.gov/exams. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/jobs-employment

